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 Ulm, January 16
rd

, 2017 

 

 

Invitation to ASSIST Students and Senior  Consultants  
 
 

 
 

Saturday, January 21st, 2017 Excursion to the wintr y appearing village of 

Oberst dorf and a walking tour  to the impressive  gorge 

called Breitachklamm.  

 
 
 

 Panorama view of Oberstdorf 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Copyright owner of all images is Eberhard Theile 
 
 
The Breitach is a small creek flowing in a deep valley of up to 50 meters depth and with rocks rising up 

on the right and left side. The water from the surface is frozen and forms majestic icecicles. We will 

walk on a path on the right or left side of the creek, which is secured by railings. The path is strewn with 

split. For your own safety it is highly recommended to wear winter shoes with grippy soles. 

The total length of walking tour is around 7 km, thereof the tour along the gorge 2 km. Estimated total 

time is about 2:30 hours. 

 

ASSIST 
 

Active Partnership and Support 
of Senior Consultants for 

International Students 

 



  

Excursion to Breitachklamm on January 21st, 2017 Page 2 of 4 

 

 
These are the recommended winter shoes:  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Impressions  of Breitachklamm  
 
The gorge The river Breitach 
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Information on travelling and conditions of participation  
 

¶ Expenses of excursion: 
You pay only parts of the transportation cost of ú 10,00. 
Cost of bus transportation and entrance fee to Breitachklamm will be borne by ASSIST 
respectively subsidised. 

¶ Travel time (by train): 
outward / return journey: each 2:00 hours  

¶ Student-ID card: 
Please bring your student-ID card along to get the reduced fee for the gorge. 

¶ Food and drinks: 
Please bring along with you your own victuals. Food is also available in a restaurant before 
entering the gorge.  

¶ Registration request 
Please send your binding registration latest on Thursday, January 19

th
, 2017, 16:00 h (04:00 

p.m.) to  
 
 eberhard.theile.at.assist@t-online.de 
 
The number of participants is limited to 20 persons for managing reasons. Students will be 
preferred to all other individuals (friends, relatives). First registration requests have priority.  
The minimum number of students is 3. 

¶ Registration confirmation and further information 
Registration confirmation and the information about the meeting point and time table for 
travelling will be sent by email to all accepted participants latest on Friday, January 20

th
, 2017 ï 

08:00 p.m.  

¶ Please note: With your registration request the closing of a combined liability and accident 
assurance contract in your favour is associated. Insurance premium will be paid by the 
university. Therefore you should not resign your registration without convincingly reason to 
prevent exclusion from further excursions! 

 

The excursion is an event voluntarily arranged by senior consultants of ASSIST . It is not 
performed by the University of Ulm. 

 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

Eberhard Theile 
On behalf of the ASSIST-Team 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
 
Eberhard Theile 

Mobile: 0176 20 07 07 74 

___________________________ 
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